
At guntû, we are taking constant precautions to reduce the potential for spread of COVID-19 according to 

our own rigorous guidelines, which received a “Biosafety Management System” certification on July 3, 2020. 

Our guidelines are based on COVID-19 prevention guidelines established by the Japan Passengerboat 

Association and the Japan Hotel Association.

Biosafety Management System

The global COVID-19 pandemic has had a major impact on the maritime industry, particularly on cruise ships. 

The Japanese maritime association ClassNK quickly established its Safety Management System, a standard 

for measures to prevent infectious diseases on ships. The Biosafety Management System is a collaborative 

e�ort between ClassNK and the Japan Oceangoing Passenger Ship Association based on the input of experts, 

as well as guidelines from international organizations and related industries, and is designed to ensure safety 

and peace of mind for ship users.

About Measures to Prevent the Spread of COVID-19

Basic measures taken throughout the ship

Use of air purifiers / Regular ventilation of interior spaces / Ensuring distance between people (social 

distancing)

Measures to prevent infections among the crew

Daily check of temperature and physical health / Frequent hand washing, gargling, hand sanitizing / Masking / 

Periodic PCR and antigen tests / Washing and disinfection / In-house seminars on measures to prevent infection 

/ Coordination with outside organizations to prepare for emergencies

Other infection prevention measures

・Seating in the Dining Room is reservation-only in order to ensure social distancing.

・Cleaning and turndown service in your cabin will be conducted according to your wishes.

Guntû’s measures to reduce the risk of infection



To guntû passengers

・We ask all guests to disinfect hand upon entering the dining area.

・When departing for and returning from o�-ship activities, we ask for your cooperation with a thermal camera. 

    Activities on board/on shore may be subject to change or cancellation depending on the situation.

Guntû will continue to implement rigorous measures in order to reduce the risk of infection for passengers 

and crew members as part of our Biosafety Management System, based on thorough consideration of the 

risks of contact and airborne spread.
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